
The Arc of Chemung 
711 Sullivan Street, Elmira, NY 14901 
 
P: 607.734.6151  
F: 607.734.2943 
www.arcofchemung.org 

For people with intellectual and developmental disabiliƟes 

TO:    News Editors 
DATE:   December 2, 2016 
CONTACT:   Missy Goetschius, Public Relations Director, The Arc of Chemung  
CONTACT INFO:  607.734.6151 x122 or email GoetschiusML@arcofchemung.org 
 

RE:    Executive Director of 35 Years Announces Retirement 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
Elmira, NY – Executive Director Michael A. Doherty, Ph.D. 
announced, last month, that he will retire on June 30, 2017.  Doherty 
has led The Arc of Chemung since 1981.  
 
Under Doherty’s leadership, many significant accomplishments 
occurred, including:  
 The Arc of Chemung has grown from a $1 million annual budget 

in 1981, to an estimated $24 million annual budget for 2017;   
 The Arc of Chemung was one of the first organizations in the 

State to commit to a person-centered philosophy in the mid-90s; 
 Doherty was one of the charter members of The Collaborative of 

the Finger Lakes in 1996, which now represents 12 Arcs in 15 
counties;  

 The Arc of Chemung was the fourth agency in the State to receive 
national accreditation from The Council on Quality and Leadership 
in 2007; and  

 In 2014, The Arc of Chemung was the first not-for-profit agency in 
the State to be awarded a contract to establish a regional 
program, START, which covers 17 counties. 

 
In announcing his retirement to The Arc of Chemung’s Board of Directors and staff, Doherty said, “Our core 
value at The Arc of Chemung is, ‘The People We Support Are First.’  I’m proud of our organization for 
creating a culture that lives by that value every day.”  
 
The Arc of Chemung's Board of Directors has contracted with a consulting firm, Raffa, to conduct to search 
and select, as well as onboard, a new executive director and ensure a smooth transition.   
 
 
ABOUT THE ARC OF CHEMUNG 
Founded in 1953, The Arc of Chemung is a person-centered, not for profit organization committed to meeting the needs 
of individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities and their families in the Chemung County area. The agency 
provides quality supports and opportunities for individual growth for every person supported by means of education, 
increased community acceptance, and participation.  
 
The Arc of Chemung supports nearly 800 individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities and their families 
annually. Learn more at www.arcofchemung.org. The Arc of Chemung is a chapter of the state agency, NYSARC, Inc. 
and is nationally accredited by The Council on Quality and Leadership (CQL).  


